Cheryl Lund

From:

connellpc@comcast.net

Sent:

Friday, April 24, 2020 12:26 PM

To:

bantajojb@yahoo.com

Cc:

Cheryl Lund

Subject:

RE: Banta property

Thank you John Jr., I'll enter the letter into the case record and add to the materials that will be sent to the Planning Commission.

Carole

From: JOHN BANTA <bantajojb@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 23, 2020 6:43 PM

To: connellpc@comcast.net Subject: Banta property

Carole,

I have been asked to write this letter on behalf of the family members of John and Sally Banta. This is to clarify the wishes of their parents as to how the property was to be divided among their children. Please forward this to board members and anyone who will be involved in determining the property plot finalization.

John and Sally Banta purchased 10 acres on McCormick Garden Road in the early 1960s. Their dream was to raise their children on that property and raise them where they could explore nature, raise animals, and the responsibility that comes with it. There were many animals raised, lessons learned, joyful family times, and almost six decades of time and love put into their home.

From the time I met John and Sally over 35 years ago, I knew what their family and their home stead meant to them. I also knew that their ultimate wish and legacy was for their land to be passed down to each of their children. It was their dream that the land be divided by their children equally and each of them have their own land on what was their childhood home.

These wishes were put in writing in the last will and testament of John and Sally Banta. Please honor their last wishes by granting this property be divided as proposed.

Thank you

Jo Banta

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android